
State of Florida 

DATE: April 1,2004 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Brady) pb 
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Docket No. 030747-SU, Application for transfer o assets and Certificate No. 285-S in 
Pasco County to HV Utility Systems, L.L.C., by Hacienda Utilities, Ltd. 

!f8 

Please add to the docket file the attached letter received March 25,2004, from Kathryn G. 
Cowdery, Esq. to Patti Daniel, Commission staff. The letter requests until the end of April 2004 for 
the utility to respond to staffs informal request for additional information. 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Redemann, Romig) 

Office of the General Counsel (K. Fleming) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 



lRuden McClosky 

Patti Daniel 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 323 99-0850 

March 25,2004 
Via Hand Delivery 

Re: Docket No. 030747-SU: Application for transfer of assets and Certificate No. 285-S in 
Pasco County to HV Utility Systems, L.L.C. by Hacienda Utilities, Ltd. 

Dear Ms. Daniel: 

This letter confirms that HV Utility Systems, L.L.C. has been given until the end of April 
2004 in which to respond to your February 20, 2004 informal information request relating to this 
docket. The reason for this extension is that the Utility is hopeful that current negotiations 
between the Utility's affiliate, Hacienda Village, and the homeowner's association will result in 
settlement of a dispute that among other matters relates to the park's collecting certain payments 
pursuant to the September 1 I ,  2002 letter which you reference in your information request. 
Resolution of the dispute through settlement would likely address disposition of those payments 
and answer your question hlly. 

In response to Christin Romig's inquiry, HV Utility Systems, L.L.C. will be paying or 
has paid the 2003 regulatory assessment fees and will be responsible for filing or has filed the 
2003 annual report, and will be responsible for subsequent years. Additionally, and in partial 
response to your February 20 information request, the Utility has a copy of the NARUC systems 
of accounn and is committed to following the Florida Public Service Commission rules and 
orders related to maintaining its books and records. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Kathryn G. Cowdery 
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